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 Do you Identify as an Autistic Adult or a    
    Caregiver of an Autistic Individual? 

 

We are looking for: 1) autistic adults and 2) parents/caregivers to take 
part in an anonymous survey sharing your experiences and/or opinions 
about speech and language supports for autistic children and youth. 
Participants completing the survey must currently reside in Canada and be 
over the age of 18 years.  
 

In partnership with autistic committee members, caregivers, and community 
clinicians, researchers at Western University welcome self-identified 
autistic individuals and their parents/caregivers to inform best practices for 
speech-language pathology services.  
 

We aim to integrate knowledge from a broad range of perspectives into the 
development of a guidance resource for Speech-Language Pathologists.  
 

If you agree to participate, you will be asked to 
complete an anonymous online survey (15-30 
minutes). 

Participants will have the opportunity to be 
compensated for their participation.  

 

 

 

 

Note: A formal diagnosis of 
Autism is not required to 
participate in this survey.  

We welcome all individuals 
who identify as autistic or 
identify their family 
members as autistic to 
share their lived 
experiences.   

 

Please use the QR code or copy and 
paste the link below into your browser to 
access the letter of information and link to 
our survey.           

 
LINK:  https://redcap.nca.uwo.ca/surveys/?s=MHE3NPP47KXFECTX 

 
For more information about this study, please contact: 

Amanda Binns, PhD, SLP-CCC, Reg. CASLPO, 
School of Communication Sciences and Disorders, Western University 
Email: abinns3@uwo.ca 
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